
 

 

THE COLORADO BASIN ROUNDTABLE 
C/O P.O. BOX 1120 

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, COLORADO 
81602 

 
July 28, 2015 
  
Craig Godbout 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
Water Supply Planning Section 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 
Denver CO 80203 
(303) 866-3441, ext 3210 (office) 
(970) 218-9407 (cell) 
craig.godbout@state.co.us 
 
Dear Craig: 
 
The Colorado Basin Roundtable voted unanimously at its July 27, 2015, meeting to 
approve the Grand Valley Water Users Association’s request for $42,700 in WSRA Basin 
funds for its Grand Valley Roller Dam Rehabilitation Phase 1, Development of 
a Dam and Canyon Facilities Master Plan.  
 
The CBRT Basin Implementation Plan identifies Dependable Basin Administration as a 
top priority and calls out protection of the Roller Dam and the Cameo Suite of water 
rights as specific actions. This also falls under our priority of Sustaining Agriculture. The 
Roller Dam and associated facilities are this year marking their 100 anniversary. This is a 
timely project deserving of support.  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Jim Pokrandt 
Chair, Colorado Basin Roundtable    
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